
Medicaid Recipients may still qualify for Economic Impact Payments 
 
As part of the federal government’s COVID-19 response efforts, if you have not received an 
Economic Impact Payment (stimulus check), you may still be able to get one - even if you did 
not file federal taxes in 2018 or 2019. 
 
To see if you qualify for a stimulus check go to the IRS website or call the IRS at (800) 919-
9835.  
 
The deadline is October 15, 2020. 
 
You will need to give your full name, mailing address, email address, date of birth, and Social 
Security number.  
 
Please call the United Way at 211 if:  

• you are not sure how to fill out the form 
• do not have a computer 
• have questions about how to get your payment without a bank account  
• have questions about how to get your payment without a permanent address 

 
Do not call the Alabama Medicaid Agency. The Agency is not able to answer questions about 
stimulus checks or help with filling out IRS forms.  
 
 

https://www.irs.gov/coronavirus/non-filers-enter-payment-info-here

